
From: Jean Berens [mailto:jeanberens@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2007 8:35 PM 
To: planadmin 

Cc: Cathy G. Miller 
Subject: property 070034 

I am strongly opposed to the multi-story development proposed for the 2500 block of 

Downer Avenue.  We need green space, we need neighborhoods. 

thank you, 

Jean Berens 

3143 S. 31 St.. 

Milwaukee, WI53215 

 


